This is a letter of objection to the Conditional Use Permit for 3120 Farnam Street.

When considering a permit, the long term vision must be contemplated for the property and
the community encompassing the City of LaCrosse.
Critical assessment of the following issues are presented for consideration.

Will this impact the future tax base?
If a loss of tax base for this property, what result will specifically affect neighboring properties
and La Crosse community?

What loss can directly be imposed on school district and road improvement?  Our schools and
education system cannot sustain another loss, since tax cuts of 2012 given by State of
Wisconsin leadership.

The school systems are the core of our community. When, considering a home to purchase,
schools are among the leading criteria.

The local roads, which have been in the forefront, are in critical need of improvement dependent
on city and county tax funding .

What are the considerations of Federal Government control of a property? Can this convolute the
City and community with empowerment in dealing with possible issues that could

surface? Recall, the City dealing with the Federal Government with the recent railroad track
conundrum.

Was the proposal initially presently correctly? Is the updated proposal encompassing relevant
issues requested by City Planning?

The neighborhood and community are concerned about issues with a long term vision.
CONCERN has resulted, rather than fear. The Conditional Use Permit can have broad, long
ranging changes for the entire community of La Crosse.

*H%xSender of this letter wished to remain anonymous, ***




